
 
 

NOTICE: SURVEYING 
 

Please be advised that two surveyors from True Grit 

Consulting will be conducting field work on the 

reserve from Wednesday, November 27th to Monday, 

December 2nd, 2013 and it may be necessary for the 

crew to enter backyards to collect information. 

 

Therefore, please ensure that your dogs are tied up 

while the crew is working on the reserve. The 

surveyors will be accompanied by one staff member 

from Lands and Resources. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

 


